
Cherokee Bluff Band Association

General Board Meeting

May 8, 2023, 6 and 7:00 p.m.

Attendees: Courtlan McQueen, President; Jaime Waxter, 1VP; Brandi Selman, 2VP; Treasurer;

Amanda Mink, Assistant Treasurer; Katy Akridge, Secretary; Amy Riddling, Secretary-Elect;

Geoffrey Lonberger, Middle School Director, Parent Attendees

● Welcome/Call to Order

● Band Registration Night for Rising 10th-12th Grade at 6 PM and Rising 9th Grade at 7pm

for all parents and students planning on participating in the high school band in the

2023-2024 school year-Conducted by Geoffrey Lonberger.

● President’s Report:

○ Courtlan shared the importance of band participants paying dues in a timely

manner and parents participating in band meetings and volunteering.

○ Kris Sheedy reiterated the importance of parent volunteers, specifically with

concessions. She also asked for parents who could assist her in managing the

concession stands.

● Treasurer’s Report:

o Approval of budget for the 2023-2024 school year – Motion to approve by Brandi

Selman, second by Jaime Waxter.

● 1VP Report:

○ Information about sponsorship opportunities and how parents can assist in

bringing in more sponsors.


